From: Scott, Joel

To: Town Council & Mayor

Cc: Kelly Churney; Alexandra.Clark@wsdevelopment.com
Subject: Supporting the Playhouse Project

Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 11:10:25 AM

*****Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Mayor Moore, Palm Beach Town Council and Mss. Churney and Clark,

As a Palm Beach resident who works out of the Royal, I strongly support the Playhouse
project as described in the Shiny Sheet. It seems to hit all the points. It would be wonderful to
have the vibrant, living, breathing multifaceted world class Playhouse facility back in action.

Warmest Regards,

Joel

JOEL Scott

BROKER ASSOCIATE

SOTHEBY'S INT'L REALTY | PALM BEACH
340 Royal Poinciana Way STE M314

Palm Beach, FL 33480

(206) 979.7852

joel.scott@sothebys.realty
www.janeandjoelscott.com

*Wire Fraud is Real*. Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you
know is valid to confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not
have authority to bind a party to a real estate contract via written or verbal communication.
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